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OFFICIAL 

Station Refresh Program Works  
Womma Railway Station  
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport (the Department) is delivering improvement works 

at 14 stations along the Gawler rail line.  The Australian and South Australian governments have 

jointly (50:50) committed $20 million as part of the Gawler Rail Line Station Refresh Program. 

Some minor works are required to complete the platform lighting at Womma Railway Station.  Works 

will be undertaken at night from 8pm Thursday, 3 November to 6am Friday, 4 November 2022, 

weather permitting 

Pedestrian access will not be affected during these works and there will be no changes to train 
services. 
 
Traffic management will be in place around the work site to ensure safety of our workers and the 
community. We ask that you follow directions and signage of the traffic management team. 
 
During night works, temporary lighting towers will be installed along the platform to ensure safe 
working conditions for the team. 
 
Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the 
work will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as 
practically possible.  
 
For further information about these works, please call 1300 794 880 or email 
dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 
  
For information about public transport services, please call Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 or visit 
www.adelaidemetro.com.au 
 
The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
Community Engagement Team   
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